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Notice of  Select ion and Applicat ion to the Prime M arket  in the New Market  

Sectors 

 

Vision Inc. received the results of the initial assessment of compliance with the listing standards for 

the new market segments of the Tokyo Stock Exchange on July 9, 2021, and confirmed that the 

Company is in compliance with the listing standards for the Prime Market.  

Based on this result, the Company hereby announces that we resolved at a meeting of the Board of 

Directors held today to select the Prime Market as the new market segment of the Tokyo Stock 

Exchange, which is scheduled to be transferred on April 4, 2022.  

We will proceed with the application process for the new market segment in accordance with the 

schedule established by the Tokyo Stock Exchange. 


